
 
 

 
 
Mr. Aboubacar Sampil 
President 
FEGUIFOOT – Fédération Guinéenne de Football 
 
Sub: Congratulations for your qualification to the Olympics Football Tournaments Paris 2024. 
 

Dear President, dear Mr. Sampil, 
 

On behalf of the Saudi Arabian Football Federation (SAFF) and the entire Saudi football family, I 
extend our heartfelt congratulations to you and the entire Guinean Football Association on your 
remarkable victory in the AFC-CAF Play-off match against Indonesia, securing your well-deserved 

qualification for the Olympics Football Tournaments Paris 2024. 
 

We are delighted to witness your success and are confident that your team will represent the CAF 
region with pride and excellence on the global stage. 
 

We wish you continued success in all your future endeavors. Please accept, dear President Sampil, 
my sincerest regards. 
 
 
 
Yasser H. Almisehal 
President       
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